
Esperanza Track & Field 2013 
 
Track & Field Parents, 
Attached are the forms used to order this seasons Track Tee Shirts & Sweat 
Shirts and your Tax Deductible donations. We are in need your donations ASAP 
as we are only a few short weeks away from our season opener against YLHS 
and Northwood HS. The Track Boosters has purchased 100 new uniforms for the 
boys team this season and has plans to continue to support the program where 
the district is unable to financially.  
 
I am really excited about the upcoming season as we have some very talented 
athletes competing and we are ready to start. We have some great throwers, 
jumpers, sprinters and distance runners who have been working hard over the 
last few months and now are ready to show off their skills. Hopefully you will be 
able to attend and help at our meets as we are always in need of good help.  
 
We will be having an Esperanza Track Booster Club Meeting on Tuesday 
February 12 at 7pm, in Room B-1 on the West Campus and you are invited 
to attend. At this meeting we will discuss important information, the Orange 
County Championships (we co-sponsor this event with Mission Viejo HS)  and 
plans for the upcoming season and we would like for you to attend. We are in 
need of your support and want you to be involved.  
 
Our schedule can be found at www.esperanzacrosscountry.com or 
www.aztectrack.homestead.com. (Make sure you check the schedule with your 
event coach as the schedules can be different for different events) 
 
Thanks, 
Coach Medellin 
 


